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10th August 2018 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please find below a few bits of information to keep you up to date with the latest news.  
 
1) Judge Changes and news 
Many congratulations to Gary Bellamy from Hertfordshire who passed his Regional 
assessment. His new grade will start straight away. 
 
2) SCAS Website and new JLO Email Address 
The new SCAS website is now up and running at https://scasarchery.org.uk/. Many thanks 
to Richard Pilkington for his hard work in setting up the site and for answering all my 
questions! 
Don’t forget if you need to contact me about any JLO matters, please use the new email 
address – judges@scasarchery.org.uk 
 
3) World Archery Interpretations 
World Archery have released a new Interpretation 
Book 4 – 22.5.6 – outsert pin nock system for Longbows in 3D 
The eagle eyed among you may have noticed that you can no longer see the Bylaws and 
Interpretations on the World Archery website, they are now included within the Rule Books 
themselves. However there is a back way - 
https://extranet.worldarchery.org/documents/?dir=47. Just click on Bylaws or 
Interpretations, choose the correct language and years and any new ones are there 
(helpfully dated). 
 
4) Being in Charge at Tournaments 
With the recent changes to who can be in charge of a WRS Shoot (non Head to Heads) and 
the requirement that people wanting to go for National must have been COJ at 4 UKRS or 
WRS tournaments, some of our Regionals are struggling to find tournaments to be COJ at.  
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Can I please ask that Nationals and Regionals who are Chair of Judges at events where there 
is a Judge who either wants to go for National or wants to learn to be a Chair that they 
consider giving that Judge the opportunity. It does not mean that you cannot go to the 
shoot, just let someone else have the experience of being Chair of Judges for a year. New 
Judges need to learn these skills and have the experience to progress and being able to 
learn when there is an experienced Judge in the Team is a perfect way to do that.  
 
5) Shorts 
The Judges Working Group have said that going forward smart shorts of a suitable length 
and the same colour as the uniform trousers are allowed. However, they can only be worn 
at Outdoor events where the temperature is due to be more than 25 degrees centigrade. 
The exception is any televised/internet stream Finals events where long trousers must be 
worn (for example the Finals at the Youth Festival or some Selection Shoots). Please liaise 
with the COJ and TO if you are not sure. 
 
6) Important Dates for your Diary 
Just a reminder of some important dates 
13th October 2018 – Candidate and Candidate Youth Judge Seminars at Lilleshall 
14th October 2018 – Regional Judge Preparation Seminar at Lilleshall 
12th January 2019 – SCAS Judge Conference at Stevenage 
3rd March 2019 – National Judge Conference at Newcastle 
 
If you have any questions or problems, please do not hesitate to contact me, Graham or 
Hannah. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Katy Lipscomb 


